
                  Holy Redeemer Parish     
             Community of Faith Welcome and Service                                                                  

                                                                                    12th November 2017                                       

USEFUL PHONE NUMBERS:  
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL HOLY REDEEMER CONFERENCE: 087 972 4668    ACCORD, BRAY: 01 2867712  A.A. 01 8527000   

AWARE:  1890 303302   RECOVERY: 01 2863423 SAMARITANS:  1850 609090  

HAVE YOU BEEN BAPTISED AND CONFIRMED? 

We are beginning a Programme for the Baptism and  
Confirmation of Adults soon. If you, or anyone you  
know, might be interested, please call in to the Parish  
office Monday to Friday From 9:30am to 12:30pm.  
Alternatively you can contact us on:  
(01) 286 8413 or email office@holyredeemerbray.ie. 

CALLING ALL PARISH CHOIRS 

In this year of preparation for the world meeting of  
families, we thought it would be nice to celebrate  
music and musicians in the pastoral area. You are all invited to  
attend a gathering of choirs where there is an opportunity to learn   
new mass setting, and the hymn written especially for the  
occasion of the world meeting of families.  Some new music will 
be introduced that may or may not  suit your choir, but why not 
come along  anyway and have a listen!   
Saturday 18thNovember in Queen of Peace from 2pm-4:30 pm   

WALL OF REMEMBRANCE If you wish to bring  

memorial cards or photographs for our Wall of  
Remembrance  please leave them in to the sacristy  
during the week. 

PHOTOS FOR OUR SACRED SPACE If your loved one’s 

funeral took place in Holy Redeemer, please feel free to bring a 
photo (if you have not already done so) and hand it in to the  
sacristy. This will then be placed in the folder at the Sacred Space.  
 

NOVEMBER ALTAR LIST OF THE DEAD 

If you wish to have your loved ones included in the November Altar 
List of the dead, please leave your envelopes in the Sacristy or 
Parish office as soon as possible.  

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE MORE INVOLVED? 

We are looking for Volunteers in the following areas:  
 

ALTAR SERVERS— We are looking for new Altar  
Servers to expand our team. If you have already  
celebrated your First Communion and would like to join  
the team please call in to Michael in the Sacristy or contact the  
parish office, details below.  
MINISTERS OF THE WORD—We need new readers  
for our Weekday and Sunday Masses. If  you are  
interested in joining this enriching Ministry please  
contact, the Parish office, details below.  
MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST—We are currently  
looking to recruit new Ministers of the Eucharist for  
Sunday and weekday  masses and on occasion to bring  
Communion to Nursing Homes. If you would like to  
become a Minister of the Eucharist, please contact the Parish  
office, details below.  
PARISH OFFICE: (01)286 8413 Mon– Fri 9:30am to 12:30pm 
EMAIL: office@holyredeemerbray.ie  

CAKE SALE  
There is a cake sale after all Masses this morning in the  
Little Flower Hall. This is being hosted by a student from  
Loreto Dalkey who is travelling to Zambia in Africa with Habitat for 
Humanity to help build houses for the local community.  

* IMPORTANT NOTICES * 
 

EVENING MASS  There will be a 7pm evening Mass 

every day this week. 
MASS TIMES IN HOLY REDEEMER 

Sundays        9:00am Irish language Mass 
       10:30am, 12:00pm, 6:00pm  
Monday to Friday    10:00am  and 7:00pm 
Saturday        10.00am  
 

Office Hours  Monday - Friday 9.30am-12.30pm 

Phone (01) 286 8413     Website www.holyredeemerbray.ie 
Email    office@holyredeemerbray.ie   

MASS CARDS Signed Mass Cards are looked  

after by the Priests of the Parish and are available 
ONLY in the Parish office or in the Sacristy. 

 PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

 Prayer group with Exposition Monday  
The Presbytery 8pm 

 Lectio Divina Group Tuesday  
The Presbytery 11-12noon  

 Bray Gathering Charismatic Prayer Group Wednesday 
Little Flower Hall 8pm 

 Silent Holy Hour   
 Side Chapel - Friday - 11am to 12 Noon 
 Taizé Holy Hour—Wednesday 29th November at 8:30pm  

FR JOHN MOSES JATAU 
Fr John Moses is returning to Bray for a short visit later  
this month.  We are hosting a social evening, with  
Entertainment, for him  on Friday the 24th of November  
at 7:30pm. For further details on how you can be  
involved please see next weeks missalette.   

ANNUAL PLAQUE REMEMBRANCE  

The 7pm Mass on Monday 20th of November  
will be celebrated for the repose of the souls of all those named on 
the brass plates on the seats in the Church.  
As we live, they too shall live, as we remember them. 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATION MASS 

Next Sunday,19th November 2017, there will be a  
Confirmation preparation Mass on the theme  
“Believe and Hope” at 6pm. Children and parents who are  
preparing for their Confirmation in 2018 are invited to attend.  

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL COLLECTION  

Last weeks collection for the Saint Vincent de Paul amounted to 
€1,435.00 thank you all for your continued support and generosity.  


